
Senate Education Committee Members,

I am writing in opposition of HB 1532. I am a public school teacher and this bill is extremely
concerning. Private schools need private funding, state funding should be for public schools.

We are very near or maybe even in a crisis situation with our public schools and educators. We
need the funding to keep districts afloat and able to hire quality teachers. Districts are currently
struggling to fill positions, and this bill does not help that since money will be diverted and
salaries will be affected. I urge you to vote NO on HB 1532

Thank you!

Amy Liebel
Williston, ND


